December Newsletter

MONTHLY VIRTUE

P

Our December Virtue continues to be
“Love". It is so important to show affection
and tenderness to others on a daily basis.

MORNING ROUTINE

We are proud to share that we are all
working hard on our morning routine. With
this, it is important to note that children
need to be arriving at school for 8:45 am to

receive this rich instruction.

DECEMBER MASS & CHRISTMAS THEME
WEEK

Cur school mass is on Tuesday, December
10 @ 12:45 at the Church. Please see the
memaos for our Christmas Theme Week and

our Parent Sing Along.

PAJAMA DAY

Q ch‘ooll
In anticipation of the Christmas Holidays, it

is Pajama Day on Friday, December 20.

We all love Pajama Day!
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Hapey New Year

As this year comes to an end, we need to be
grateful for all the gifts that God has given
us. | want to “THANK YOU" for sharing your
children with us! They are the center of
what we do and who we are. | wish all of
you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New
Year!

Qur first day back is Monday, January 6,
20325,

As always, please don't hesitate to contact
the school if you have any questions and/or

concernns.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Andrea lserihoff



“We are the light of the World!”

75 Sixth Street
Cochrane, Ontario
POL 1CO
{705) 272-4707

Andrea |serhoff
Principal

aiserhoff@ncdsbonca

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are thrilled to announce a special event to celebrate the holiday season with our school
community! This year, instead of hosting a traditional Christmas concert, we are embracing the
joy of togetherness with a School & Family Christmas Caroling Sing-Along in our gym.

Here are the details:

When: Tuesday, December 17th at 12:45 PM
Where: Aileen Wright School Gym

Theme: Ugly Christmas Sweater!

We invite all families to join us for this heartwarming event! Bring along a big, cozy blanket and
sit together in the gym with your children as we sing beloved Christmas carols. Don't worry if
you don’t know all the words —they will be projected onto the wall for everyone to follow along.

To add to the festive fun, we encourage everyone to wear their favorite ugly Christmas sweaterl|
Pius, we'll have coffee, tea, hot chocolate, and cookies available for you to enjoy.

If you're unable to attend, rest assured that your child will still be part of the festivities, sitting
with their friends and sharing in the holiday cheer.

We are so excited to create this magical moment with you and look forward to spreading the joy
of the season together.

B &> Let’s make this a holiday tradition to remember! ¥> &
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